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OFFICE OF THE POLICE AND CRIME COMMISSIONER 

DYFED-POWYS  
AND CHIEF CONSTABLE DYFED-POWYS POLICE 

 
 

AUDIT OF ACCOUNTS 2017/18 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN UNDER Sections 29, 30 and 31 of the Public Audit 
(Wales) Act 2004: 
 
1. From 11th June 2018 to 6th July 2018 inclusive between 10.00a.m. and 

4.00p.m. Mondays to Fridays any person interested, on application to the Chief 
of Staff, may inspect and make copies of the accounts of the above named 
organisations for the year ended 31 March 2018 and all the books, deeds, 
contracts, bills, vouchers and receipts at the Police Headquarters. 
 

2. On or after 11th July 2018 at 09.00 a.m. the Auditor General, Mr Huw Vaughan 
Thomas, 24 Cathedral Road, Cardiff, CF11 9LJ, at the request of any local 
government elector for the area to which the accounts relate will give an 
opportunity to ask questions about the accounts and any such elector or his/her 
representative may attend before the Auditor at the said Police Headquarters 
and make any objection to any of the accounts. 
 

3. No objection may be made on behalf of the elector unless the Auditor General 
has previously received notice in writing of the proposed objection and of the 
grounds on which objection is made.  A copy of said notice shall be sent to the 
undersigned at the given address. 
 

Dated the 24th day of May 2018 
 
 
 
Dafydd Llywelyn, Police & Crime Commissioner 
 
Mark Collins, Chief Constable  
 
Police Headquarters,  
Llangunnor, Carmarthen SA31 2PF 
 
 
 


